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Peter Bilton (Point8)

From: Road_Safety_Audit <Road_Safety_Audit@tmr.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 9 September 2019 3:23 PM

To: Peter Bilton (Point8)

Cc: Meghan Morganti (Point8)

Subject: Road Safety Auditor Maintenance Application- Peter Bilton

Good morning Mr Peter Bilton,

Thank you for your registration update. Your registration will remain current until 26 August 2020.

Please note that to remain 'current' on the Road Safety Auditor's Register you must complete a Road Safety Audit
every 12 months as explained in your registration letter. Also note you are required to submit a Maintenance
Application Form every 12 months, available on TMR Website (http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/Safety/Road-
safety/Road-safety-auditors).

Kind Regards

Chris Morgan
Advisor | Safer Roads I Safer Roads Infrastructure
Engineering & Technology | Infrastructure Management Division | Department of Transport and Main Roads
____________________________________________________________________
Floor 11 | 61 Mary Street | Brisbane Qld 4000
PO Box 2595 | Brisbane Qld 4001
(07) 3066 2402
Chris.H.Morgan@tmr.qld.gov.au
www.tmr.qld.gov.au

From: Meghan Morganti (Point8) <meghan.morganti@point8.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 9 September 2019 9:45 AM
To: Road_Safety_Audit <Road_Safety_Audit@tmr.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Road Safety Auditor Maintenance Application- Peter Bilton

Hi,

Please find attached completed Road Safety Auditor Maintenance Application on behalf of Peter Bilton.

If you require anything further please let me know.

Thanks,

Meghan Morganti Administration Officer
e: meghan.morganti@point8.com.au | m: 0457 431 808

Point8 Pty Ltd | w: point8.com.au | ABN 74 149 275 883
Brisbane | 433 Logan Road, Stones Corner QLD 4120 | p: 07 3040 9998
Gold Coast | Level 13, 50 Cavill Avenue, Surfers Paradise QLD 4217 | p: 07 5641 1238
Independently Certified Systems | ISO9001 Quality | AS4801 Safety
Providing traffic and transport solutions since 2011
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WARNING: This email (including any attachments) may contain legally
privileged, confidential or private information and may be protected by
copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was
intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one
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is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print
or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If this email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake,
please telephone or email me immediately, destroy any hardcopies of
this email and delete it and any copies of it from your computer
system. Any right which the sender may have under copyright law, and
any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to this email is not
waived or destroyed by that mistake.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain
and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by
third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility with
your computer system).

Opinions contained in this email do not necessarily reflect the
opinions of the Department of Transport and Main Roads,
or endorsed organisations utilising the same infrastructure.
***********************************************************************


